T was unable to look at 2017/0424/P, despitc writing to the owner.
No objection to 2017/0878/P (48 Swains Lane)

and also 2017/0953/T (46 Swains Lane)!

2017/0819/T (LSU, fronting Highgate Road).

These two bay trees are in a prominent position and are therefore of amenity value.

I personally prefer to reduce and thin them, but if this is not possible, then they should be replaced
by two interesting trees and not planted too near to the Highgate Road wall fronting LSU.

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott (DPCAAC)



